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End of Life (EOL) Notice 
28th August 2019 

To our Valued Customers: 

As Laird Connectivity expands and enhances our RS1xx portfolio of Sentrius LoRa Sensors with External 
Connector Port, additional future configurability can be provided by realigning some part numbers and our existing 
external temperature probe specification.  

As a consequence of this, the following 4 part numbers have been made EOL but are being directly replaced 
by alternative options, as outlined below:- 

 

Discontinued  Description Alternative / 
Replacement 

455-0009 Kit, Sentrius RS191 Sensor, DC-DC, Ext Port W1, NA, 915MHz  455-00070 
455-0010 Kit, Sentrius RS186 Sensor, DC-DC, Ext Port W1, EU, 868MHz  455-00069 
455-0011 200mm SS Temp Probe, 6.35mm OD, 1320mm Length 455-00036 
455-0011B 200mm SS Temp Probe, 6.35mm OD, 1320mm Length – BULK  455-00036B 

 
Laird will no longer include the cabled temperature probe within the Sentrius RS1xx individually boxed ‘kit’.  
The probe should now be ordered separately as an accessory, either individually or in bulk boxes (there are 
50 probes per qty. 1 bulk carton). 
 
Example: 
Where previously a customer order may have been; 

Part Number Qty Description 

455-0009 100 Kit, Sentrius RS191 Sensor, DC-DC, Ext Port W1, NA, 915MHz 

The same order would now need to be; 

Part Number Qty  Description 

455-00070 100 Sentrius RS191 Sensor, DC-DC, Ext Port W1, NA, 915MHz 

455-00036* 100 213mm SS Temp Probe, 6.00mm OD, 1320mm Length 

 
In addition, the probe design itself has been enhanced by adding to the stainless-steel shaft length, now 213mm 
(previously 200mm), as well as reducing the overall diameter, now 6mm (previously 6.35mm).  

This change will be implemented in Q3 2019 and a supporting Product Change Notice (PCN) has been issued to 
cover this, reference PCN #:8B-2019 Date 28/8/2019. 

 
Optionally, Laird is pleased to offer a last-time buy opportunity to customers for the part numbers referenced 
above. The last time buy (LTB) purchase orders must be placed by September 30th, 2019.  Last time buy 
purchase orders are non-cancellable, non-returnable (NCNR) and all units must be shipped from Laird by 
September 30th, 2019.  Alternatively, the new parts numbers can be ordered with immediate effect. 
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We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. If you have any questions, please call your normal sales 
representative or one of our regional contact numbers below. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Chris Boorman 
Senior Product Manager 
Laird Connectivity  


